
My name is Amelia Rodriguez-Caldera and I live in Stayton. As the mom of 3 kids, I ask you to oppose 
this bill. 
 
I am very upset that the legislature is even considering stripping the rights of parents and doctors to 
make informed medical decisions for their kids and patients away.  
 
It is the responsibility of parents together with their doctors to make the most informed medical choices 
possible for their kids.  
The government and legislatures should not be making medical decisions for individual families.  
There is NO one size fits all medicine, and no need for this bill! 
There is no vaccine-preventable-disease crisis happening in Oregon. 
 
Most families who can vaccinate their kids already do. We should not be sacrificing Oregon kids' access 
to the education they need to go after a very small percentage of children who are not vaccinated 
according to the CDC's one-size-fits-most vaccine schedule. 
 
Warm regards, Amelia Rodriguez  
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


